LUDHAM PARISH COUNCIL

Road resurfacing

The Parish Council has been made aware that over the bank holiday weekend (3rd to 5th May) there was some disruption to villagers wishing to get around the village due to the road resurfacing which was being undertaken by Lafarge on behalf of Norfolk County Council.  Apparently letters were sent to the affected people’s houses informing them that the work would start on Monday 5th May, not on the Saturday 3rd, when it did start.  If anyone wishes to complain please contact Stephen Quentin of Lafarge via Norfolk County Council 0344 800 8020  
Lower Bure and Thurne Parish Forum
The Broads Authority is holding a Lower Bure and Thurne Parish Forum on Thursday 12 June 2014.  The event will be held at Fleggburgh Village Hall, Main Road, Fleggburgh NR29 3AZ from 5.30pm-8.30pm.  This is the third of the new area-based forums, following events in the Upper Bure/Ant and the Yare. The forums are informal, interactive events for local Broads communities to meet staff and members and have a chat about issues and ideas in their area.  The parish forum is open between 5.30pm and 8.30pm

PCC Arts and Crafts weekend

The Parish Council congratulates the PCC on a wonderful 9th Annual Arts and Crafts Festival
Parish Council meetings are held on the first Tuesday of each month at 7.30pm in the Church Room. The agenda is published on the noticeboards on Bakers Arms Green and Johnson’s Street before the meeting. During the meeting, there is an opportunity for the public to comment on planning applications or any other items they wish to bring to the notice of the Council. Meetings are open to the public and you are most welcome to attend.
Clerk: Jo Beardshaw, ludhamparishclerk@hotmail.co.uk.  01692 670787

